
The Legal Services Corporation (LSC)
Provides Grant to Statewide Web

The Legal Services Corporation (LSC) announced that it is awarding a Technology
Initiative Grants (TIG) totaling $314,140 for legal aid programs to upgrade current
statewide websites.  

The actual grant was awarded to the Kansas Legal Services to build on a prior
successful TIG project which upgraded 17 legal aid websites to the web content
management system Drupal 9. The prior upgrade modernized the legal aid websites,
boosted traffic and achieved its objective of creating more accessible, user-friendly
sites with robust analytics. This new grant project will further enhance the Drupal
capabilities on the legal aid websites, including creating a new theme and leveraging
AI technology to assess and simplify legal information.  Missouri participates with
this project. 
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